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I am strongly opposed to this beaver trapping ban.  Beaver are already the most 

regulated fur bearer in Oregon.  ODFW requires extensive information to be 

submitted on trappers yearly harvest reports.  They use that information to manage 

beaver populations in all watersheds in Oregon.  Let the ODFW biologists do their 

job. 


